
Reception Curriculum Letter Summer 2024
Friday 10th May 2024

Creep, Crawl and Wriggle

Hedgehog Class, Jaguar Class, Kangaroo Class
Curriculum This week we will be creating our own bugs using clay! We

will make the body using clay and natural resources for the
wings and legs.

During Earth Awareness we will be going on a bug hunt. We
will search the school grounds looking for a variety of bugs.

We will continue to practise our sports day running race!

At home you can..
- create your own bug using natural resources
- explore your local outdoor areas

English
Communication
and Language

Next week we will be writing speech bubbles for The Woolly Bear Caterpillar.
We will discuss how the caterpillar may be feeling and what he might say. We
will use capital letters, finger spaces and full stops.

At home you can..
- write speech bubbles for a character of your choice

- practise reading words with your phase 3 digraphs
- don’t forget you have free access to use your bug

club word at home.

Maths Next week we will be recapping our number bonds to 10 using our methods of
tens frame, whole-part part model and numicon. We will be practising using
cubes and our fingers this week to help grow our confidence with number
bonds to 10.

At home you can……
-Practising recalling your number bonds
-Challenge: Write as many number bond number sentences in 3 minutes
-Practise using your fingers to explore number bonds. How many fingers up?
How many fingers down?

Dates for the term Upcoming events:

May:

Wednesday 15th- Whole school class photos

Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd- 3:20-3:40 sharing your learning in your

classrooms



June

Monday 3rd June- term starts for all children

Therapy Farm- more details to follow (Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th June)

Reception’s Sports Day on Holy Trinity’s Sports Field (Wednesday 19th June)

July:

DT learning together sessions- more details to follow

Reminders Please remember to provide a water bottle everyday.

As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your

child has a sunhat in school.

Home Learning
Bug Club e-books

Don’t forget to log into Bug Club online. New books have been uploaded today! New
books will be uploaded every Friday.
Don’t forget to re-read books in your child’s library. Re-reading books is great to
develop fluency when reading. This encourages children to read by sight instead of
sounding out.

Maths Games
Today your child has received a new Maths game to play at home. This is to promote a love

for Maths and to practise key skills in a practical way.

Games are handed out every Friday. Games must be returned on Wednesday. We cannot

give your child a new game unless they return their previous game.

Small Schools Challenge
Your child has received their small school pack. This pack stays at home until July 2024. A challenge

will be uploaded on the newsletter every week.

This weeks challenge:

Writing Words with Digraphs

Practise writing the following words:



Thank you, the Reception Team


